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    Flat 186 m² in Athens
 

Greece, Athens

Price:   € 1 350 000
Object type Apartment

Year built 1973

Bedrooms 4

Number of rooms 5

Area 186 m2

Category For sale

    

  

For sale apartment of 186 sq.meters in Athens. The apartment is situated on the 1st floor. consists of 4
bedrooms, living room, one kitchen, 2 bathrooms, 2 WC, one office. Flat has front layout. A view of the
mountain, the forest opens up from the windows. There is a fireplace, air conditioning and heating. The
apartment is located in Kolonaki area. Kolonaki is an upscale neighborhood in central Athens, Greece. It is
located on the southern slopes of Mount Lycabettus and is known for its elegant atmosphere, sophisticated
restaurants, and high fashion stores. The neighborhood is also home to several museums and art galleries,
making it a popular destination for both tourists and locals alike. Kolonaki's history dates back to the 19th
century, when it was still largely pasture and wilderness. However, the neighborhood began to develop rapidly
after the construction of the Royal Palace in 1843. Many wealthy Athenians and foreign dignitaries chose to
build their homes in Kolonaki, and the neighborhood soon became known for its opulence and glamour. Today,
Kolonaki remains one of the most affluent and prestigious neighborhoods in Athens. It is home to many
embassies, consulates, and multinational corporations. The neighborhood is also a popular haunt for celebrities
and socialites. Kolonaki is a great place to visit if you are looking for a taste of the Athenian high life. The
neighborhood is full of trendy restaurants, bars, and cafes. Kolonaki is also home to many of the city's most
exclusive boutiques, where you can find everything from designer clothes to luxury jewelry. Here are some of
the things you can see and do in Kolonaki: Visit the Benaki Museum, which houses a vast collection of Greek art
and artifacts from prehistoric times to the present day. Admire the neoclassical architecture of the
neighborhood's many mansions and villas. Shop for designer clothes and accessories at the boutiques on
Voukourestiou Street and Tsakalof Street. Have coffee or lunch at one of the many cafes and restaurants in
Kolonaki Square. Take the Lycabettus Funicular to the top of Mount Lycabettus for stunning views of Athens.
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